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Date: 2/24/2005
To: Brockton City Council
From: Study Commission Members

City council members, after careful consideration, the Study Commission members have
deemed that the form of government for the Town of Brockton remain as it presently is,
the Mayor/Council Form.

The Study Commission has met and discussed this matter and it is their recommendation
at this time that there is no need for any changes in the present governmental system.

Thank you,

Study Commission Members:
Leonard Crowbelt

Adrian “Chuck™ Spotted Bird
Ben Johnson



': 3 éﬂ‘h [P T g peors
3 P E Gl B
= W B b B B B

TOWN OF BROCKTON APR 2 6 2005

716 B. Avenue ADMINISTE A

MINIETRATION
Box 228 LOCAL GOVERNMENT
Brockton, Montana 59213 8ERVICES BUREAU
406-786-3231

A

Apiil 19, 2005

In regards to: Study Commission

Montana Department of Administration
Local Government Services Bureau

PO Box 200547

Helena, Montana 59620-0547

To Whom It May Concern:

The final report from the Brockron Study Commission has been filed with the cletks office for the Town of
Brockton and two copies are enclosed pursuant M.C.A. 7-3-187 (4).

Charlotte Qualley
Clerk/Treasurer
Town of Brockton

cc: file
Judy Mathre, Local Government Center, MSU

C:/My Documents/ City Clerk/Letters /Study Commussion Final Report filed, DOA 2005
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